
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON SUSPENSION OF 
VISA SERVICE 

 
In response to the prohibitory orders issued by all three 
District Administration Offices of the Kathmandu Valley 
effective from April 29, 2021 the Embassy of Japan in 
Nepal is unable to provide visa services until further 
notice. 
Only Diplomatic, Official, Spouse of Japanese National 
and emergency applications would be considered. Those 
applications would be accepted at our Embassy.  
Visa services at VFS Global will also be suspended. 
 
We will make an official announcement once we resume 
our services. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and  cooperation. 


